

G7 GLOBAL – REVIEW UNIT 4 – BTVN12

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|--------------|---------------|--------------|
| 1. A. collection | B. tradition | C. exhibition | D. question |
| 2. A. version | B. pleasure | C. usual | D. design |
| 3. A. closure | B. sure | C. pleasure | D. leisure |
| 4. A. ocean | B. concert | C. musician | D. official |
| 5. A. so | B. expensive | C. saxophone | D. music |
| 6. A. treasure | B. closure | C. exposure | D. ensure |
| 7. A. happy | B. hard | C. similarity | D. talent |
| 8. A. chorus | B. brochure | C. machine | D. chef |
| 9. A. treasure | B. vision | C. discussion | D. decision |
| 10. A. exhibition | B. action | C. question | D. tradition |

II. Choose the best one (A, B, C or D) to complete the sentence.

1. No one else in the class plays the guitar _____ John.
A. as well B. as far as C. so well as D. as soon as
2. The Brit School is the most famous _____ arts school in Britain.
A. performing B. performance C. perform D. performed
3. Jane is not _____ her brother, Mr Buong.
A. more intelligent as B. intelligent as C. so intelligent as D. so intelligent that
4. Since the 1970s, the festival in Glastonbury has taken _____ almost every year and has grown in size.
A. part B. place C. note D. notice
5. He drives as _____ his father does.
A. careful as B. more carefully C. the most careful D. carefully as
6. Dong Ho paintings are made on _____ paper with beautiful _____ colors.
A. traditional – nature B. tradition - natural C. tradition – nature D. traditional - natural
7. I'll be there _____ I can.
A. sooner as B. no sooner as C. as soon as D. soonest as
8. My village is not _____ it was ten years ago.
A. the same as B. the same to C. same as D. the same
9. The villagers are _____ they were years ago. There is no change at all.
A. differently from B. not as friendly as C. as friend as D. as friendly as
10. Water puppetry _____ in the 11th century in the villages of the Red River Delta of North Viet Nam.
A. originated B. formed C. started D. began
11. The puppet shows present _____ themes of Vietnamese villages.
A. city B. urban C. village D. rural
12. No one in my class is _____ beautiful _____ her.
A. as – as B. more - as C. as - than D. the - more
13. The group is _____ for their albums and tours around the world.
A. well-knows B. know-how C. well-prepared D. well-known
14. Going by train isn't _____ convenient as going by car.
A. so B. as C. more D. A & B are correct.
15. The performances of puppetry show _____ in the countryside and _____.
A. everyday life - folk rock B. every day life - folk people
C. everyday life - folk tales

D. every day life - folk stories

16. No one else in the class plays the guitar _____ John.

- A. as well B. as far as C. so well as D. as soon as

17. The Brit School is the most famous _____ arts school in Britain.

- A. performing B. performance C. perform D. performed

18. Jane is not _____ her brother.

- A. more intelligent as B. intelligent as
C. so intelligent as D. so intelligent that

19. Since the 1970s, the festival in Glastonbury has taken _____ almost every year and has grown in size.

- A. part B. place C. note D. notice

20. He drives as _____ his father does.

- A. careful as B. more carefully C. the most careful D. carefully as

III. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

1. Kuala Lumpur is the **biggest** city in Malaysia.

- A. smallest B. largest C. oldest D. cheapest

2. Young people still **dislike** wearing jeans nowadays.

- A. enjoy B. hate C. love D. mind

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning.

1. My parents will **borrow** me a new bike to go to the market.

- A. sell B. lend C. give D. post

2. My mother is very **hopeful** that I will pass the final exam.

- A. luckily B. slowly C. hopeless D. quickly

V. Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each question below.

Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent-film era. Charlie Chaplin's portrayal of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world.

Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world-famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for "the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century". Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland.

1. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in.....

- A. The US B. London C. Switzerland D. Paris

2. When did he start appearing in films?

- A. In 1910 B. In 1914 C. In 1989 D. In 1972

3. In about how many films did he play *the Tramp*?

- A. Seventy B. Seventeen C. Twenty-five D. Eighteen

4. Which of the following is NOT true?

- A. Charlie Chaplin was an English artist. C. He received an award in 1972.
B. He played classical music. D. Both A and B

VI. Rewrite these sentences, using the words in brackets.

1. Son Tung is 1m80. Mr Buong is 1m80, too. (asas)

→ _____.

2. The painting is bigger than the photograph. (not asas)

→ _____.

3. This painting is more expensive than my painting. (not asas)

→ _____.

4. This picture is the same as the picture in our room. (*not different from*)
→ _____.
5. This film is more interesting than the one we saw last week. (*not as.....as*)
→ _____.
6. The journey was shorter than we thought at first. (*not as.....as*)
→ _____.
7. Mr. Pike teaches history of arts. Mrs May teaches history of music. (same subject)
→ _____.
8. This bike is 800,000 VND. That bike is 600,000 VND (price ... different)
→ _____.
9. Linda didn't go to the concert show last night. Susan didn't go to the concert show last night. (either)
→ _____.
10. Classical music is interesting. Folk music is interesting. (as ... as)
→ _____.
11. Mr. Owen speaks English. Mrs. Phan speaks English. (same language)
→ _____..